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Dear Students, Parents, Carers and Governors 
 
Welcome back to the new school year.  We have 
had a wonderful start and I am delighted with the 
way our new Year 7 and Year 12 students have 
integrated into school life and been made welcome 
by the rest of our school community.  The students 
have come back to school full of enthusiasm, ready 
to embrace the year ahead.  Lessons have been 
productive, in spite of the hot weather. 
 
I would like to thank you for ensuring that your 
child’s uniform conforms with our school rules and 
that it is worn correctly. 
 
It will be a pleasure to welcome parents and carers 
to the ‘Meet the Head’ Coffee Morning on 
Wednesday 20 September and ‘Meet the Head’ 
Parents’ Evening on Thursday 21 September.  
 
I hope you have all had a chance to read my letter 
for the beginning of the new academic year. 
 
I am looking forward to a productive and exciting 
year working in partnership with you all. 
 

Mrs M George, Headteacher  
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary 

Next Week: Week B 

Thu 14 Sep Year 9 Tutor Evening 4-7pm in person  

Wed 20 Sep ‘Meet the Head’ Coffee Morning 9.30-10.30am 

Thu 21 Sep ‘Meet the Head’ Parents Evening 6-7pm 

26 & 27 Sep Open Morning 9.15-10.45am 

Thu 28 Sep Open Evening 6-8.30pm 

We are very excited to share that Bella in Year 7 is 

performing in Oliver! at the Bath Theatre Royal 

from 12 to 16 September with the Bath Light Op-

eratic Group. This is an incredibly exciting oppor-

tunity for Bella and we wish her the best of luck. 

Miss Bendall, Head of Year 7 

Well Done Year 7s! 
 

Well done to Year 7 for starting at Saint Gregory’s 
this week in such a polite and positive manner. 
They have shown respect, aspiration and 
responsibility, in line with our school’s Core 
Values. All staff have been very impressed with 
the way in which our new students have started 
at Saint Gregory’s. 
 

Miss Bendall, Head of Year 7 



Chaplaincy thoughts for the week… 
Missed by the secular press of this country but not by 
those of faith, earlier in August 1.5 million young people 
gathered together in Lisbon for World Youth Day.  This 
huge event, which takes place every few years, brought 
together young Catholics from around the globe to 
celebrate their united faith and be inspired by a message 
of love for each of them.   
 
During the closing Mass, Pope Francis spoke these words 
to the young people present:"As young people, you have 
great dreams, but often you may fear that they cannot 
come true. Sometimes you can think that you are not up 
to the challenge, and you may be tempted to lose heart, 
to think you fall short, or to disguise your pain with a 
smile.  As young people, you want to change the world 
and work for justice and peace. You devote all your 
energy and creativity to this, yet it still seems insufficient. 
Yet the Church and the world need you, the young, as 
much as the earth needs rain.  Dear young people, I 
would like to look each of you in the eye and say: Do not 
be afraid! Now I will tell you something even more 
beautiful: Jesus himself is now looking at you. He knows 
you; he knows what is in your heart; he smiles at you and 
tells you once again that he loves you, always and 
infinitely. Always and infinitely.” 
 
How much do all our young people need to hear these 
words.  It is our responsibility at St Gregory’s to share 
this message of God’s love to them, the message that 
God wants them to be his advocates for justice and 
peace and to devote their energy and creativity to such 
causes.  News came out over the summer that the Holy 
Father is writing a second instalment of Laudato Si, the 
encyclical which forced the world to sit up and take 
notice in 2015 when the Catholic Church expressed such 
a strong and emotive plea to humanity to care for our 
common home.  Our CAFOD Young Leader’s group in 
Year 12 focused heavily on an environmental project 
over the last 12 months with the fruits of their labour 
being a return to school with improved recycling 
provision and a commitment to St Gregory’s doing their 
bit. 
 
Also new to the school at the beginning of this year is a 
revised version of our School Creed.  As the school has 
grown and developed over recent years, including 
becoming an associate Lasallian school, we decided to 
undertake a big review of the ‘Student Creed’ and allow 
it to reflect the whole community of St 
Gregory’s.  Groups of students, the school senate and all 
staff spent time reflecting on our mission and what it 
means to be a part of the St Gregory’s family.  Here is a 
copy of the new School Creed and we invite you to pray 
this with us and for us as we begin a new year. 
  

  
                         Mr Robinson, Lay Chaplain 

 

Mon Break – Shared Prayer 
Lunch – Artwork 

Tue Break – Rosary 
Lunch – Artwork  

Wed Break – Exposition of the Blessed  
Sacrament    
Lunch – Meditation   

Thu Break – Mass Setup   
P3 – Opening Mass of the Year 
Lunch – Mass clear up 

Fri Break – Shared Prayer 
P3 – Opening Mass of the Year 
Lunch – Games & activities 

Chaplaincy Timetable  

Protecting Life 
 
The mission of SPUC (Society 
for the Protection of Unborn 
Children) 
You are invited to come and 
hear about our work and how 
you can build a culture of life in 
your local area. 
 
Date: Wed 27 Sept 23 
Time:  7pm 
Where: St John the Evangelist Catholic Church Hall, 
South Parade, Bath, BA2 4AF 



 

 

     Talking Teens  

The Connecting Families team are holding another 

Talking Teens course based at Radstock Children’s 

Centre which will run every Thursday evening from 

21 September—19 October 2023.   

If you are interested, please contact the Connecting 

Families Team: 

Postal Address: Lewis House, Manvers Street, 

Bath, BA1 1JG  

Tel: 01225 396931 

Email: Connecting_Families@bathnes.gov.uk  

 
RE Text Books/ Revision Guides 
 
If you have any RE text books or 
revision guides that you no longer 
need please consider bringing 
them in to school to be reissued. 
 

Ms Spindler, Head of RE  

Parking 
 

May I please remind parents and carers of the dangers of 

parking on the double yellow lines outside of school. Please 

do not park illegally as you are endangering the lives of our 

students, as well as creating difficulties for our bus 

companies trying to navigate the school and local area. 

There is ample parking at the Odd Down Park and Ride and I 

would ask that anyone collecting a child from Saint 

Gregory’s utilise this facility and ask their child to make the 

very short walk there for their collection and safety. 



Performing Arts Enrichment Timetable 

Term 1 - 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Tutor Time 8.30am - 9am 

Contemporary Vocal 
Group (Band) 
Ensemble Pod with Mrs 
Sterlini 

Year 7 Singing 
DRST with 
Mrs Sterlini 

Senior Choir (Y9+) 
DRST with Mrs Green 

Contemporary Vocal 
Group 
DRST with Mrs Sterlini 

Lower School Voices 
(Y7-8) DRST with Mrs 
Sterlini 

      String Sinfonia 
MUS with Mrs Smith 

  

Break Time 11.10am - 11.25am 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Flute Salad 
Ensemble Pod with 
Mrs Holden 

      

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunch time 1.30pm - 2.05pm 

Guitar Ensemble 
Ensemble Pod with 
(Guitar Teacher) 

Beauty & The Beast 
DRST with Miss Tate 
& Mrs Richards 

Brass Band 
MUS with Mrs Avison 

Junior Dance compa-
ny DAST with Susan-
nah 

Beauty & The Beast 
MUS with Mrs Rich-
ards & Mrs Sterlini 

Beauty & The Beast 
Dance Team 
DAST with Mrs Pearson 

Symphony Orches-
tra 
DAST with Mrs Ster-
lini 

Senior Dance company 
DAST with Mrs Pearson 

GCSE Dance Written 
support 
DAST with Mrs Pear-
son 

Year 7 Drama Club 
DAST with Maddie & 
Sammy 

GCSE Music Composition 
MUS with Mrs Sterlini 

GCSE Music Compo-
sition 
MUS with Edgar 

GCSE Drama Written 
support DRST with Mrs 
Richards & Miss Tate 

GCSE & A level  Dra-
ma Practical support 
DRST with Mrs Rich-
ards 

Tech Club 
DRST with Mr Psirides 
& Austin 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

After school 3.10pm - 4.30pm 

  Beauty & The Beast 
Band 
DAST with Mrs Ster-
lini 

Beauty & The Beast 
HALL with Mrs Pearson, 
Miss Tate, Mrs Sterlini 
& Mrs Richards 

Beauty & The Beast 
HALL with Mrs Pear-
son, Miss Tate, Mrs 
Sterlini & Mrs Rich-
ards 

GCSE & A level  Dra-
ma support 
DRST/DAST with Mr 
Psirides & Mrs Rich-
ards 

  GCSE & A level  Dra-
ma Practical sup-
port 
DRST with Mrs Rich-
ards & Miss Tate 

      

Beauty & The Beast – Whole school Performance important dates: 
  

Audition week:  11.9.23-15.9.23 (information for Auditions can be found on Google Classroom) 
Sunday rehearsals: 14 January and 21 January 10am - 4.30pm 
School production week: Monday 22 – Saturday 27 January 
Evening performances:  Thursday 25 January, Friday 26 January and Saturday 27 January at 7pm 
  



Geography Department National Centre of Excellence  

Our Geography department at St Gregory’s has recently been accredited as a national Centre of Excellence through the 
Geographical Association. Having held the prestigious Secondary Geography Quality Mark since 2014, the department is 
delighted to achieve Centre of Excellence status. We are the only secondary school in the Bath and Bristol area to currently 
hold this award! 
 
The Geographical Association stated; ‘The school certainly has a clear vision for Geography and its place in the wider curriculum 
that not only shapes the way that the subject is taught but engenders a curiosity and fascination about the world… 
Underpinning your curriculum-making lies a strong focus on developing both children’s knowledge of places in the world, 
together with a spotlight on the exploration and celebration of differences and similarities, which has clearly had an impact  
across all key stages.  
 
Your students are very fortunate to have such a hardworking, innovative set of teachers. It was… wonderful to see such good 
examples of student work – they clearly enjoy their geographical work, whether making models, writing their independent 
enquiries or creating 3D maps! Your fieldwork provision is outstanding and we commend your students’ fieldwork journey. Your 
students certainly become increasingly independent in their fieldwork. Progression is clearly evident and the pleasure they 
obviously experience is demonstrated in the excellent celebratory video that they have produced’. 
 
We are delighted to confirm the award of Secondary Geography Quality Mark with Centre of Excellence status in Fieldwork – 
many congratulations!’ 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate our wonderful GCSE and A’ level Geography students on their 
recent fantastic results, with our GCSE cohort achieving 20% above the national average for grades 4-9 – well done! 
 
Mrs Hillier-Brown 
Curriculum Leader of Humanities 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Food Service Assistant Vacancy 
Permanent Position 

Term Time Only 
11.00 am—2.30 pm 

Kitchen Assistant Vacancy 
Casual Worker  

Term Time Only  
Contact Mrs Millard, Catering Manager, on 01225 

832827 for more information. 

Monday to Thursday each week 

Immediately after Lesson 5, until 4pm 

 

Students should come straight to the Study Room in 

the Inclusion Department at the end of the school day. 

 

Sessions can be booked through the school Gateway 

via parents evening/school cloud https://

saintgregorysbath.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

(Maximum of two sessions per week) 

 

NB: If your child is unable to attend, please cancel 

your booking as places are limited. 

St Gregory’s Breakfast Club  

Open every day from Monday 11 

September  

Time: 08:15 — 08:30 

Cost: Free  



Free tickets to Bath Rugby's first three home matches!  
 
Bath Rugby have developed an exclusive offer for local 
schools and are happy to be offering free children's tickets 
(up to 16 years old) and discounted adult tickets (just £10) 
to their opening home matches. This is a limited offer so 
ensure you act soon to avoid disappointment.  
 
To access the offer please use the following link: https://
www.eticketing.co.uk/bathrugby/Authentication/Login?
groupref=83&digest=0f47cd1354f2df38208836ec601c8e67f29c251ee7ca018ea96bbb3cdc9f7810 
 
Booking process instructions below:  

1. Create account or sign-in  

2. Select the match you want to purchase tickets for (please note the offer is only valid for matches on 
16 September, 23 September and 7 October) 

3. Select the quantity of tickets you need (max 4 per transaction) 

4. Choose the "EB" section on the map of the stadium 

5. Select ticket type (either Junior School or Adult School) 

6. Click "Add to Basket" 
Your basket can be found using icon on the top right of screen. Click this icon to process your payment and confirm 
your tickets.  
Please note children will need to be accompanied by an adult with a valid ticket to access the ground. Stewards will 
check the age of attendees with a "Junior" ticket.  
 
Bath Rugby are looking forward to seeing you at The Recreation Ground very soon. 

https://www.eticketing.co.uk/bathrugby/Authentication/Login?groupref=83&digest=0f47cd1354f2df38208836ec601c8e67f29c251ee7ca018ea96bbb3cdc9f7810
https://www.eticketing.co.uk/bathrugby/Authentication/Login?groupref=83&digest=0f47cd1354f2df38208836ec601c8e67f29c251ee7ca018ea96bbb3cdc9f7810
https://www.eticketing.co.uk/bathrugby/Authentication/Login?groupref=83&digest=0f47cd1354f2df38208836ec601c8e67f29c251ee7ca018ea96bbb3cdc9f7810



